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OMB CONTROL NO.: 0584-NEW
EXPIRATION DATE: 00/00/20XX

Dear «Prefix»:«LastName»:

The U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) requests
your participation in the National Survey of State SNAP Data Matching Methods,
which is being coordinated by Avar Consulting and Mathematica Policy Research.
We are conducting a survey about how States use computer matching strategies to
reduce recipient fraud, payment errors, and administrative burden. We would like to
thank you in advance for your important contribution to this research. If you have any
problems logging onto the survey, please contact Cynthia Prince, the study director,
by email at cprince@avarconsulting.com or by telephone at 301-977-6553, ext. 223.
If you have questions about the study, please contact the FNS Project Officer,
Danielle Deemer, at danielle.deemer@fns.usda.gov or at 703-305-2952.

Thank you.

Cynthia Prince

Cynthia Prince

Project Director

Avar Consulting, Inc.

1395 Piccard Drive, Suite 200
Rockville, MD 20850
cprince(@avarconsulting.com
301-977-6553, ext. 223

According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection
of information unless it displays a valid OMB control number. The valid OMB control number for this
information collection is 0584-NEW. The time required to read this letter is estimated to average .0167
hours. Send comments regarding this burden estimate to the Office of Policy Support, Food and
Nutrition Service, USDA, 3101 Park Center Drive, Room 1014, Alexandria, VA 22302.
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